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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

Advisory N0.2 0 3,3. 2025

: . ZEG dAgG 2025
In compliance with Dep rder (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

SANGGUNIANG KABATAAN FEDERATION OF THE CITY OF BATAC -
GLOW RUN

The Sangguniang Kabataan Federation of the City of Batac invites all public
secondary schools to join the Glow Run, one of the highlight events for the Linggo ng
Kabataan 2025, scheduled on August 25, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. The assembly area will
be at the Imelda Cultural Center Front Act.mty Area.

Relative to this, all public secondary schools are encouraged to participate.
Tickets cost P50 each and will be distributed to the schools by the organizing
committee. Schools are also reminded to ensure the safety of all participating
learners.

Participation remains voluntary and must follow the non-disruption of classes
policy in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 and the guidelines on off-campus activities in
DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017.

Attached is the invitation letter from Hon. Reign Gwendia Mirasol, SK
Federated President, for reference.

For information.

SGOD/ PSK, Glow Run 2025
2512853/ 0019éjugust 22, 2025

Asuncion Street, 16-S Quiling Sur,
City of Batac, llocos Norte
Telephone No.: (077) 677-1993
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OFFICE OF THE PANLUNGSOD NA PEDERASYON
NG SANGGUNIANG KABATAAN

August 20, 2025

MR. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO, CESO VI % SDCB RECORDS uiy
Schools Division Superintendent = 2512853
City Schools Division of Batac

Sir:

Warm greetings!

In celebration of Linggo ng Kabataan 2025, the Sangguniang Kabataan Federation of the
City of Batac will lead a series of activities this August. One of the main events is the
Glow Run - a fun and engaging night run activity aimed at young weliness, unity, and an
active lifestyle.

In line with this, this is to formally inform your good office regarding the change in the
schedule of the “Glow Run” event. Originally set on August 23, 2025, the activity will
now be held on August 25, 2025 to better accommodate participants and ensure
smoother preparations.

The P50.00 Glow Run Ticket will include the following items for all registered
participants:

e Glow Sticks

« Glow Paint

« Bottled Water (for refreshment)

In addition, an After Party Celebration will follow the run, featuring:
+« A Foam Party
+ A Live Performance by a Local Band

To further encourage participation, awards will be given to the groups with the most
number of delegates, categorized under Schools and Barangays.We assure you that
the event will be conducted in an orderly and safe manner, with all necessary precautions
in place to safeguard the well-being of our participants.

We hope for your kind support and positive response. Thank you very much for your
continuous guidance and support in promoting youth development in the City of Batac.

Sincerely yours,

HON. WENDIA MIRASOL
SK Federat resident



